
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a wonderful weekend from the EYFS 
team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
Wednesday 17th July – Reception Trip to 
Runway Visitor Centre  
Friday 19th July – last day for children 

   

Well done to our stars of the week … 
Theo and Elsie 

 
Congratulations! 

 

  12th July 2024                           Term: Summer 2   Week: Six 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Reading Books and keyrings  

Please could you send all reading books, library 
books and keyrings into school on Monday, if 
you haven’t already done so. The keyrings need 
to be taken apart and sorted ready for next 
year’s class. As you can appreciate this is quite 
a big job so we will need them in on this date. 
We do have a lot of library books missing. 
Please have a good hunt at home. 

  Our new mini pirate topic has 
been popular this week and is always a lovely 
way to end our year. We have shared a number 
of pirate stories and songs and there has been 
lots of creativity taking place whilst the 
children are in provision, from following 
instructions to make their own pirate hats to 
building pirate ships and creating treasure 
maps and wanted posters. Our story of the 
week has been ‘Ten Little Pirates”. 

 

Pirate Party Day 

We had a fantastic time yesterday. We began 
our day signing the pirate code, we sang, 
danced, had lots of stories and took part in 
pirate themed games and activities. Please see 
the pictures on Seesaw to find out more. 

Carrier Bags 
 
Next week your child will bring home their 
reception work. Please could you send a 
strong named bag into school on THURSDAY, 
or before as this is the day we are planning to 
send everything home. 

Reports 

Today your child will be given their school 
report to bring home. We are so very proud of 
them all and what they have achieved this 
year, not just academically but, very 
importantly, emotionally and socially. 
Sometimes a tick in a particular box, doesn’t 
reflect the huge amount of progress made. 
Children develop at different rates with some 
children taking longer to achieve certain 
things. Some children are not yet 5, whilst 
others are almost 6 which is a huge difference 
developmentally. There is a comments sheet 
for you to sign and return to school to 
acknowledge receipt.  

 

Mystery Readers 
 
Thank you to Tallulah’s Mum and to Rose’s 
Mum who both came to be mystery readers 
this week. 


